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uptownflavagroup@gmail.com

uptownflava.com

316 Sutton, High Street, Sm1 1pr

Events Menu

Our Location

Fresh food and
good moods
Thanks for your inquiry with us about
catering services. We do it all! if you cant
see what your looking for or had a set
budget in mind please let us know and we
will create a menu around your day

Fresh Ingredients

No preservatives

Pack full of flavour

Always hygienic and professional

Wide range of options for all pallets



Our Services
BBQ On Site £14.00 PP

BBQ On Site Add Ons 
Please ask for a price on these when booking

Beverages

Jerk Chicken Thighs 

6oz Beef Burgers

Caramelised Onion Sausages

Coleslaw

Mixed Salad

Sauces, Burger Buns

Curry Goat

Fried Chicken

Curry Chicken Kebabs

Mango & Lime Chicken Thighs

Jerk Lamb Chops / Ribs

Curried Lamb Kebabs

Garlic Butter Prawns

Chipotle & Honey Seabass

Cracked Crab

Mac & Cheese

Sweet Potato & Chickpea Curry

Rice & Peas / White Rice / Jollof Rice

Halloumi Burgers

Roasted Vegetable Skewers

Plantain

Rum Punch 5 Litre £95.00

Fruit Punch 5 Litre £65.00

Our Menu

Free Delivery

Open Everyday

Prices shown are inclusive of VAT.
Additional charges are travel costs. Delivery

is free when your numbers are over 80
depending on the location. The chef charge
is separate @  £115.00 for an average of 5

hours

+44 7818589504

BBQ On Site

Canapes

Buffets Delivered 

Disposable 

if you have the space we can set up in your
garden or drive way

Made fresh on site or delivered hot or cold

All our food can be prepared and delivered
hot or cold to the location of your choice 

Paper plates, Cutlery & napkins are charged
@ £1.50 per person
 (Included for free with over 80 people booked )



You ask we deliver
Priced @ £2.50 Each

Mini Patties - Lamb, Beef, Cheesy Beef, Jerk

Chicken, Vegetable

Salt Cod Dumplings

Mini Burgers - Jerk chicken, Jerk pork, halloumi,

smoked brisket, plantain,  crab crayfish, minted

lamb, salmon & lime cakes

Beef Or Lamb Koftas

Curry Goat, Or Vegtable Crocquett 

Jerk Chicken Scotch Egg

Mango & Brie Parcels 

Plantain Chilli bites

Coconut Prawns

Jerk Tofu

Shrimp, avocado, and mango drizzle tartlet

Jerk chicken skewer

Mini vegetable quiche

Honey Butter chicken pops

fried chicken and maple syrup cones

Mac & Cheese balls

Fruit kebabs

Kit kat Brownie bites

Banana Cake Bites

Handmade Canapes

Free Delivery

Open Everyday

Prices shown are inclusive of VAT.
Additional charges are travel costs

depending on the location. The chef charge
is separate @  £115.00 for 5 hours

+44 7818589504

8:00AM–5:00PM



Finger Buffet
£13.50 per person Priced between £2 & £5 pp 

Luxury Mixed Sandwiches

Honey Mustard Sausages

Pork Pies & Scotch Eggs

Tempura Prawns

Vegetable Samosas & Spring Rolls

Vegetable Quiche

Pizza Slices

Mango & Brie Parcels 

Crispy Chilli Beef

Coconut Prawns

Salt & Pepper Squid

BBQ Chicken Wings

Buttermilk Fried Chicken tenders

Chicken Satay Kebabs

Smoked Tandoori kebabs

Chorizo Arancini

Mac & cheese balls

Crab & crayfish bruschetta

Jalapeno Sticks

Halloumi Fries

Plantain & Coriander Fritters

Jerk Chicken Dumplings

Curry Goat Croquettes

Cheesy Beef Tacos

Buttermilk chicken ciabattas

Pepper steak doubles

Finger Buffet Addons

Free Delivery

Open Everyday

Prices shown are inclusive of VAT.
Additional charges are travel costs

depending on the location. The chef charge
is separate @  £115.00 for 5 hours

+44 7818589504

8:00AM–5:00PM

Assorted Wraps

Mini Jerk Burgers

Smoked BBQ Spare Ribs

Fried Chipotle Prawns

Beef Or Lamb Koftas

Falafel, Mint Yogurt & Pitta Bread

Crudites

Mini Sweet Selection

Traditional Buffet Add ons 



Our Services

Oxtail

Pepper Steak

Brown Stew Chicken

Fried Chicken Pieces

 Sweet Chilli Fried Chicken Tenders

Curry Chicken

Jerk Chicken Kebabs

Sticky Jerk Pork Ends

Brown Sugar & Chipotle Smoked Lamb

Brown Stew Lamb 

Pepper Prawns

Cracked Curry Crab Claws

Fried prawns with scotch bonnet sweet chili sauce

Jerk Salmon

Grilled Seabass 

Salt Cod Fritters

Hard Dough Bread

Mixed Patties 

Festivals

Jollof Rice

Ackee & Saltfish

Sweet Potato & Aubergine Curry

Fried Plantain 

Fork Buffets Addons

How is it delivered

Fork Buffet A £14.00 pp

Plates & That 

All our add ons are ideas on how you can
increase the flava of your day we are always
open to requests

The food is delivered hot to your door in
disposable trays ready for you to serve

If you would like us to serve on-site please
let us know and we can give you a price for
this as well. This included staff tables and
heated chafers

Paper plates, Cutlery & napkins are charged
@ £1.00 per person and free when your
numbers are over 80

China Plates, Metal cutlery are available for
an additional cost if required

Jerk Chicken Pieces, in jerk gravy

Curry Goat

Sweet Potato & Chickpea Curry

Mac & Cheese

Rice & Peas

Coleslaw 

Mixed Salad

Fork Buffet B £18.00 pp

Jerk Chicken Pieces, in jerk gravy

Curry Goat

Sweet Potato & Chickpea Curry

Curry Salmon

Fried Sweet chilli chicken 

Mac & Cheese

Rice & Peas

Coleslaw 

Mixed Salad

Fork Buffet Addons

From £2.00 PP

Serving




